Memo
To:    
Gary Wood/Corporation Counsel

From:
Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services

Date:
7/13/99

Re:
Gilligan’s, 42 Wharf St. (032  V014)


Attached is a copy of the license application signed off Arthur  Rowe. His signature occurred on 5/14/99. On 6/1/99 we found that the bar had been constructed without building & plumbing permits. We met with the license, Jeff Walker and Gretchen Clout in our office on 6/1/99 at 2:40pm and advised them that they needed a permit for this activity, that there were Historic Preservation issues and that we would recommend that their license not be renewed if they failed to comply. We further told them that if their license was not renewed, we would recommend that no extension be granted and that the establishment would have to close.

